Ruemel Panglao

From: allan smith <allansmith.acs@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 9:33 PM
To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: Agenda ltem #2

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hello, | often walk with my family up the hill and have been pleasantly surprised at how well this house has turned out.
The natural materials blend in with the beauty of nature, and I’'m impressed by the large windows.

This appears to be such a high quality construction and the deign so well thought out, I’'m always excited to see if when
we walk that way.

| don’t understand the details of the permit; | do hope this house is allowed to exist as it stands. It is a welcome addition
to the neighborhood!

Cheers, Allan.

310.465.9298




